
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: September 10, 2019 

8.7  Terry Fox Run  

         

Request 

The Terry Fox Run will be held on Sunday, September 15th.  The run is 100% 

volunteer driven, and .79 cents of each dollar goes directly towards research.  The 

mission of the run is to be an inclusive event for the community to come together to 

help find a cure.   

Organizer, Janna Zarowny is proposing a Corporate Challenge with the Town of 

St. Paul and will have a sign-up sheet for all County employees and councillors at 

the registration desk.   

She is also requesting a donation of $150 to offset expenses for the event. 

 

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to provide $150 to offset the expenses.   

 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


